
 
 
 

SEM Go Active - 3rd July 2007 
 
 

 
Today, 19th June 2007, the Commission for Energy Regulation and the 

Northern Ireland Authority for Utility Regulation, (the Regulatory Authorities) 

confirm their intention that the Single Electricity Market (SEM) will “Go 
Active” on 3rd July 2007. 

 

Subject to certain matters being satisfactorily concluded, the Regulatory 

Authorities plan that on 3rd July 2007 the amendments to electricity licences 

in their respective jurisdictions to give effect to SEM “Go Active” will be made. 

Go Active is the next substantial step towards allowing the SEM to come into 

operation (Go Live) as planned on 1st November 2007.  

The new and amended licences will be published separately on this AIP 

website. 

 
 


